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On Friday afternoon we are holding a ClubFest to showcase to all our students the wide 
variety of enrichment activities available to them here. We want to help them understand 
the benefits of getting involved in something after school for their health and well-being, 
and to widen their skills and interests. 
 
As a result of the altered arrangements for this afternoon, our 10s and 11s have the 
privilege of an earlier finish time of 1.30pm. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team. 
 


